
 

Dear Keyworkers 
 
Firstly on behalf of everyone at Birklands we would like to say a huge thank you for the 
fantastic job you have been doing during this current health crisis.  
I know that for most of you your job and what you have been asked to do has had a big 
impact on you, your child/ren and your family.  
Hopefully, as things begin to calm a little you will being to gain some sense of normality, 
although we are all still adjusting to what will be the ‘new normal’. 
 
As I am sure, many of you are aware primary schools are being asked to prepare for 
possibly welcoming back certain year groups from the 1st of June. This is obviously based on 
certain criteria set out by the Government and all schools being able to put the appropriate 
measures into places as outlined by the DfE. 
Within this, the provision to support our keyworkers is to continue.  
I am therefore asking all of you that are identified as a keyworker to please complete the 
survey, once the link has been text to you. 
I can then collate this information to plan and implement the provision required. And 
hopefully meet all of your needs.  
 
Once again thank you for doing a great job. 
 
Take care. Stay safe and positive. 
 

 
 
Mrs C.A. Smith (Head of School) 
 
 
 


